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To: Joint Conference Committee (JCC) Members 
 
From: William Walker, MD, Director of Legislative and Government Affairs 
Date: June 6, 2025 
 
 
Subject: Legislative Update 
 
Purpose 
 
We will provide a brief update on recent state and federal budget developments and legislative activity 
relevant to Medi-Cal managed care. The legislative landscape at both the state and federal levels is 
swiftly evolving, and changes may potentially impact Medicaid and Medicare services in Contra Costa 
County. Through this presentation, we hope to provide an update on the current landscape and 
highlight potential implications for CCHP operations, funding, and priorities. 


